
Property Rule Reminder 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

This letter serves as a reminder regarding the property rules outlined in your lease agreement. It 

is important to adhere to these guidelines to ensure a harmonious living environment for all 

residents. 

• No alterations to the property without prior approval. 

• All common areas must be kept clean and free of personal belongings. 

• No pets are allowed unless specified in your lease. 

• Noise levels must be kept to a minimum after 10 PM. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions or need further 

clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Property Management Name] 

[Contact Information] 


